
  
 
Our 2004-2005 Board:   
President  Rick Vanderloop            International Service              Tom Shepeck & Ken Friedman 
President-Elect Bonnie Behnke   Vocational Service  Marcus Butts & C.J. Diedrich 
Past President  Kent Mosebach  Community Service  Marlin Greenfield & Barbara Langkau 
Secretary  Gerald Krueger  Club Service   Don Simons & Kris Villars 
Treasurer  Doug Seefeld  Sergeant-at-Arms  Karen Fredrick 
Foundation Chair David Omachinski District 6270 Governor  Rick Carlson 
Membership Chair Kate Thome      RI President   Glenn E Estess Sr. 

Next Board Meeting:   July 28th 7:30 am Aurora Medical Center 
Conf Rm A 

 
June 22, 2005  

Today’s Program –Molly McGraff – Miss Wisconsin  
 

 
Vocational Service  
School is out but we still have the Back 
to School Fair coming soon. We will be 
looking for help in several areas:  
Volunteers to help set up or the day of 
the fair, financial support to purchase 
school supplies or donations. The date 
is Aug. 9th at West High School. Set up 
is the 4th, 5th and 8th. For more 
information see Bonnie Behnke or Fran 
Finley. 
 
Club Service 
Business Meeting Etiquette 

1. Arrive on Time 
2. Do Not Interrupt 
3. Silent all cell phones or just 

leave them in your car 

4. Speak in Turn – do not speak 
while speaker is talking, this is 
not very courteous 

5. Pay attention, listen to speaker 
6. Attend the entire meeting. If you 

have to leave early, remember 
we ask you to let the speaker 
know ahead of time to avoid 
offending them 

 
Thank you to our past invocation 
presenters: Dick Ames,  Ken 
Friedman, Kent Mosebach, Mike 
Stratz, Fran Finley, David Green, Kate 
Thome & Tom Kloeckner.  We are still 
looking for someone to present the 
invocation for our July meetings.  
Contact Kris Villars, 
kvillars@new.rr.com. 
 
 

The Hub 
Oshkosh Rotary Southwest 

PO Box 1202      Oshkosh, WI 54903 
Charter Date – March 1973 - 6270   

Http://www.oshkoshrotarysouthwest.org 



New Member Publication 
1st Publishing – Susan Matz, Evergreen  
proposed by Wendy Hielsberg 
1st Publishing – John Hasselberg, 
Owner Witzke Electric proposed by 
Doug Seefeld 
 
And baby makes Three!! 
Congratulations to Jessica Harrison who 
gave birth to a bouncing baby boy on 
June 14th. Dayne Stephen weighed in at 
8 lbs 4 oz and 21 inches long. Jessica 
will return soon! Congratulations to the 
Harrison Family! 
 
A great big Thank you to all who helped 
with the planning, program and 
attending the Changing of the Guard.  
The night turned out great.  
 
Rotary Foundation…Join today!! 
The mission of The Rotary Foundation 
is to support the efforts of Rotary 
International in the fulfillment of the 
Object of Rotary, Rotary's mission, and 
the achievement of world understanding 
and peace through local, national, and 
international humanitarian, educational, 
and cultural programs. For further 
details on how to become involved, 
see Kate Thome. 
 
International Service 
We are in need of host families for 
our next years exchange student. 
Rotarians, this is an excellent 
opportunity for you and your families as 
well as friends, neighbors, etc. If your 
family is unable to be a host family, talk 
to someone who could be. Notify Tom 
Shepeck if you would like more 

information or know of anyone who 
would be a host. 
 

Upcoming events 
June 29th – Felix Schluter International 
Student presentation 
July 4th – 4th of July parade, line up by 
8:15, watch for signup! 
July 6th – Nick Roberts, My Experience 
in Israel  
July 13th – Bill Thimke, -  My Latest 
Adventure in Peru 
July 14th – Meet at Fratello's by 6:00, 
ships set sail by 7:00 to Jimmy’s 
Whitehouse Inn for dinner and return 
approximately 9:00 back at Fratello’s 
July 20th – Club Assembly 
July 28 – EAA Picnic, Note: this is a 
Thursday so there will not be a 
roundtable on Wednesday! Directions 
are simple, we can plan carpooling.  
August 2nd – Member fun night at 
Fowlers  
August 10th – Meeting downtown to 
take part in “Live at Lunch” concert 
series, roundtable at Robbins 
August 11th – Waterfest 2nd night of 
volunteering we need 60 people!!! 
August 24th – BAH sponsored by all 3 
clubs at the Hilton Garden Inn 
 
 
The Four Way Test 
First: Is it the truth?  
Second: Is it fair to all concerned?  
Third: Will it build goodwill and better 
friendships? 
Fourth: Will it be beneficial to all 
concerned? 
 


